
  
Town of Arlington 
Office of the Town Clerk 
730 Massachusetts Avenue 
Arlington, MA 02476 
 Tel: 781-316-3070 
 townclerk@town.arlington.ma.us 

MEMO 
 
TO: Select Board 
FROM: Juli Brazile, Town Clerk 
DATE: September 20, 2022 
RE: Vacancy on the Board of Registrars 
 
After many years of service, John Worden resigned from the Board of Registrars. The Board of Registrars 
cannot have more than two members of the same party, so the Select Board requests names from the 
Democratic Town Committee or the Republican Town Committee, as appropriate, to fill a vacancy. 
 
Currently the Board consists of: 
William Logan, Democrat (term ends 2024) 
Lucia Caetano, Republican (term ends 2023) 
myself, Democrat.  
 
To have a full Board of Registrars for the upcoming State Election, I’m asking the Select Board to make 
an appointment of a registered Republican or Unenrolled voter able to serve for a full or partial term 
ending March 31, 2025.  
 
I notified the Chair of the Republican Town Committee of the vacancy and requested that they submit 
names to the Select Board Office for your consideration. If names have not submitted, I ask that you 
determine a method for recruiting candidates to make the appointment.  
 


